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AUGUST 12, 2022 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

 

 

Waterline Repair on Kilauea Avenue 

 

 

Department of Public Works, along with Department of Water Supply, will be repairing a water pipe near 

the Kilauea/Aupuni intersection fronting Hilo Laser Tag on Sunday, August 14, 2022, from 8:00 am to 

12:00 pm.    

 

There will be one lane closures on the Puna-bound lanes. Hawai’i Police Department will be on the scene 

directing traffic. 

 

We appreciate your patience and apologize for this inconvenience.   
 

### 
 
 

 

MEDIA CONTACT: 

Sherise Kana’e-Kāne 

Information & Educational Specialist II 

Department of Public Works Administration 

sherise.kanae-kane@hawaiicounty.gov 

(808) 961-8499 
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